Minutes of the meeting of IQAC held on 20th April 2017 at 1:00 p.m. 
1) Prin.Dr. S.M. Patil welcomed the members of IQAC.
2) The minutes of the last meeting held on 19th December 2016 where read and confirmed.
3) While discussing AQARs, Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that the AQARs of the last four years would be sent in the first week of May 2017 and the AQAR of 2016-17 would be sent in June 2017.
4) AQARs of last 4 years were read and consulted with the members and AQAR of 2016-17 was roughly prepared.
5) Honorable T.G. Deshmukh has suggested to display all the AQARs on the college website before sending to NAAC.
6) Honorable B.R. Harad raised the issues related to health check-up of the students on which Mrs. G.R. VIshe told that health check-up camp and counselling for the girls was organised in the college campus.
7) Honorable M.M. Dalvi made suggestions for starting ‘Skill Development’ courses in the college campus.  On this Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil assured the members that ‘Skill-based Courses’ and collaboration with Unique Academy for competitive exams and with ‘Gaaz Academy’ for preparation of students for Police-recruitment are underway
8) Honorable T.G. Deshmukh also suggested toenroll ex-students for the same principal Dr. S.M. Patil promised him to do so or follow the same. Other members also supported the view
9)  While discussing international conference all the members appreciated the efforts taken by Prof. P.D. Sonawane and Dr. S.M. Wagh for the successful organisation of the conference. The members also appreciated the initiative taken by JSMManagement in this regard for providing financial and other required help.
10) Prof. Mrs. G.R. Vishe and Dr M K Bhandari raised the issue of providing the facility of sanitary napkins to girls on which Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil assured his initiatives in this regard.
11) Review of feedback related to teachers performance was taken and it is decided that all the teachers of BMS and IT be recommended for the continuation for the next academic year 2017-18.
12) It is also resolved to continue M.Com; M.Sc. and B.Sc. (Computer) inspite of less number of students opting them.
13) After deliberations in detail it is resolved to do AAA in June 2017 (1 year internal and 3 year external) Responsibilities are given to Mr Aniket Marathe and Dr. P.B. Patil.
14) All members also agreed and decided to apply to NAAC for third cycle after August 2017.
15) All the members resolved to print prospectus of the college (2017-18) before 30th April 2017.
16) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that Mrs G.R. Vishe and Mr. S.S. Gavare have submitted their Ph.D thesis.
17) All the members agreed to arrange the next meeting in the month of June 2017. 
18) Mr A.D. Marathe proposed the vote of thanks to the IQAC members for attending the meeting.

